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May 24, 1982 

Leonidas H'. Berry, M. D. 
5142 So. Ellis Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60615 
Dear Dr. Berry : 

It was certainly a pleasure to see you again and particularly to note 
your excellent state of vigor, health and youthfulness . 

In looking over my lengthy career, I have concluded that your help 
to me at a crucial time in the early years was extremely valuable. I 
want you to know how much I appreciate it and our friendship through 
the years since that time. 

I shall certainly get your book and keep it in my library. 

Things are going quite well for me at this time and I hope they are 
for you. I hope we can keep it up. 

Looking forward to seeing you over the years at all the good meetings, 
I am 

Youry:tncerely,

vu0­
Arthur M. Freeman, M.D. 

AMF/dm 


